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TOWN OF SHEFFIELD 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
NOVEMBER 19, 2012 

TOWN HALL 
WORKING SESSION 

6 PM 
 
 
Board Members Present: David Smith, Jr., Chairman 
    Julie M. Hannum 

Rene C. Wood 
 
Others Present:  Rhonda LaBombard, Town Administrator 
    Jennifer Goewey, Assistant to Town Administrator 
    Michael Singleton, SBRSD Superintendant  
    Bruce Turner, SBRSD Business Manager 
 
Chairman Smith called the meeting to order at 6pm. 
 
Michael Singleton, Southern Berkshire Regional School District (SBRSD) Superintendant 
and Bruce Turner, SBRSD Business Manager were present to update the Board on several 
issues regarding the school district.   
 
Discussion ensued regarding the new School Committee members, the Superintendent 
search, the Mission Statement, District goals, evaluations, budget development, the outlying 
schools, declining enrollment, vocational education and MCAS results.  Selectman Wood 
inquired about the third grade reading results and Superintendent Singleton will follow up 
with Selectmen Wood. 
 
Discussion ensued regarding capital needs which include a new roof for the main campus,  
the purchase of a new boiler, driveway repair, auditorium seating and heating/cooling in the 
second floor of the high school.  
 
Selectman Wood moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Selectman Hannum. The motion 
carried unanimously.  
 
The meeting adjourned the meeting at 7:00 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Jennifer Goewey 
Assistant to Town Administrator  


